
 

 

Darrin Sinclair  
Portfolio Manager  
City & Guilds 
1 Giltspur Street,  
London, 
 EC1A 9DD 
 
31st July 2013 
 
Dear Darrin, 
 
Re: Industry trade board 
 
I provide my support on behalf of  a professional industry  body within the hospitality & 
catering  sector, as I feel the following  qualifications are suitable for a young person between 
the ages of 16-19 studying full time and will give that  young person an advantage when 
applying for a job or progressing onto an  apprenticeship. 
 
We, the Academy of Food and Wine Service  support the inclusion of: 
 
City & Guilds 7103-04 Level 3 Diploma in Food & Beverage Service Supervision for the DfE 
2016 performance tables in the Technical Level category. 
 
We confirm that we consent to our company name (and logo) being made publicly available 
on the DfE and City & Guilds websites 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
T.N.Scade, MBE, FIH 
Chairman 

 


